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 PCN-259672 

 

Product Change Notice 

 
Issue Date:   14-February-2023 

Change Description: 
In line with global standardization of housing connector colorant from manufacturer TE for MTA-100 connector 
assemblies used in HRPG-XXXX#XXC encoder cable option. 
 
Parts Affected: 

Broadcom Part Number Product Description 

HRPG-AD16#XXC RPG, Det,16CPR, L XX, DXX, Cable Option 

HRPG-AD32#XXC RPG, Det,32CPR, L XX, DXX, Cable Option 

HRPG-AS32#XXC RPG, Smt,32CPR, L XX, DXX, Cable Option 

HRPG-ASCA#XXC RPG, Smt,120CPR, L XX, DXX, Cable Option 

 
Description and Extent of Change: 

 
 
Reasons for Change: 
1. TE manufacturer PCN announced global standardization of housing colorant used in MTA-100 connector 

assemblies, the color of connector housing change from dark blue to light blue. 
2. The darker blue colorant has been discontinued by the supplier. 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability: 
The connector housing color change is only visual appearance.  There is no impact to Form, Fit, Function and 
product performance. 
 
Effective Date of Change: 
Product shipment with this change is effective by end of March 2023.   

Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements. Please 
acknowledge the receipt of the notice within 30 days of delivery. Lack of acknowledgement within 30 days constitutes 

acceptance of the change per JEDEC J-STD-046. 


